
. _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ . _ . _ _ _. _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ - _ _ _ _

O (J

:.

*
AUG 1 1 1989

Docket No. 50-263

Mr. C. E. Larson
Vice President - Nuclear Generation
Northern States Power Company
414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

Dear Mr. Larson:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated August 12, 1988, which
transnitted changes, identified as Revision 25, to the "Monticello Security
Plan," under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have determined that they are
consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your letter contains Safeguards Information of a type'

specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are being withheld from public disclosure,
f

Sincerely,
1

| Bruce S. Mallett, Chief
! Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch

cc: See Attached List
i

bec: NRR/ORIS/R$GB
SG Case File: 0500026314WA
SG Inspector File: Madeda
SG Reviewer File

: NRR Docket File
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